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2016 Sierra Club calendars are available 
If you haven't yet picked up a Sierra Club calendar (wall for $13.95 and 
desk for $14.95), there's time yet. They will be available at the party, or 
you can order from Maureen Kinney: 784-9324 (H), 784-5678 (work) or  
maureen@johnsflaherty.com. 

Sierra Holiday Party 
Tuesday, December 15 • 6:00 PM

Barb & Don Frank's home 
1965 Valley Road, La Crosse   PH:  788-3914

Sierra Club members and non-members all welcome

Please join us for our annual holiday party; chat with old friends and 
meet new. There'll be plenty of good food, conversation and the 
annual ping-pong playoffs. As in past years, Don and Barb Frank have 
generously offered to host at their home. 

WHERE: 1965 Valley Road, La Crosse in Wedgewood Valley, just east 
of the city. Go 1.1 miles east on State Road/Hwy. 33  from the Losey 
Blvd. and State Road inter-section. Turn left (north) into Wedgewood 
Valley, 1/3 mile to the brown ranch home. 

Please bring a snack, appetizer  
or dessert to share.  

The Franks will provide assorted beverages.
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Stand Up for the Planet II – La Crosse – December 12, 2 p.m.

About 40 
people came 

to a STAND UP 
FOR THE PLANET 
walk on Sunday, 
November 29, 
organized by 
a number of 
people associated 
with Coulee 
Progressives, 
Citizen’s Climate Lobby, and other groups interested in 
supporting the Paris Climate Talks. The march started 
in Myrick Park, and convened after at Greengrass Café. 
WXOW covered the event.

Stand Up for the Planet II will be held on Saturday, 
December 12, at 2 p.m.  Meet at the "Burger King 
corner"—where La Crosse Street meets Copeland 

Avenue/Fourth 
Street. Bring a 
sign (and, if you 
can, bring one or 
two new people!). 
Organizers have a 
spot for us to meet 
up afterward to 
plan next action(s).

You’re encouraged 
to participate in this event, to continue to support the 
Paris Climate Talks. PLEASE SIGN UP FOR THE DECEMBER 
12 EVENT and spread the word, tweet and share the sign 
up link: tinyurl.com/laxclimatemarch2  And be thinking 
of what local changes we can make/encourage/demand 
to reduce La Crosse's CO2 emissions. (Summarized from the 
Coulee Progressive website.)

http://tinyurl.com/laxclimatemarch2



